June 6, 1986

The U.S.S.R. Embassy
Washington, D.C.

Dear Sirs:

We will appreeiate if you will kindly let us have ten copies
of the recently issued publication "Soviet Life" ddevobed to
Armenia.

Thanking you for your cooperation and early attention
to this matter.

With prayers,

Fr. Khajag Barsamian
Vicar Geameral




